From: Strisko, Rebecca 
Sent: Tuesday, March 28, 2017 10:51 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Peterson, Rosie
Subject: FW: Canadian Cookies

Hi Steve,

2FM received a box of cookies from a vendor.  We will place at the reception desk which is accessible to the public.  

Rebecca Strisko | Deputy Commissioner

City of Chicago | Department of Fleet and Facility Management (2FM)

